

D: REVIEW 3 (Units 6-7-8)

I. Find the word which has a different sound in the part underlined.

1. A. access B. educate C. wedding D. decent
2. A. laptop B. software C. handkerchief D. programme
3. A. organisation B. contrast C. disadvantage D. horoscope

Choose the word which has a different stress pattern from the others.

4. A. encourage B. engagement C. violence D. advantage
5. A. ceremony B. majority C. equality D. remarkable

II. Choose the best answer A, B, C or D to complete the sentences.

6. Lack of an education severely restricts a woman's access _____ information and opportunities.
A. to B. with C. about D. from
7. A new educational programme has been set up for economically _____ children.
A. advantaged B. advantage C. disadvantaged D. disadvantage
8. Due to the gender pay gap, women _____ less than men in every country, from as little as 6% in Belgium to as high as 37% in South Korea.
A. save B. make C. work D. earn
9. Government support will be _____ if the project is to succeed.
A. essential B. unnecessary C. minor D. usual
10. For years, tablets have enriched our lives at work and at home, allowing us to stay _____ and access information with ease.
A. connect B. connecting C. connected D. connection
11. Some private companies in China try to avoid employing women of child-bearing _____ and sometimes sack them once they are going to have a baby.
A. old B. age C. years D. time
12. Saudi Arabia is the last country to allow women to vote, and this is a first step in the long _____ of the gender equality.
A. way B. distance C. direction D. struggle
13. Computer games _____ encourage players to move up levels and earn high scores may help develop mathematical skills.
A. which B. whose C. they D. those
14. A major issue for teachers _____ allow students to use their own devices is how to provide online access to such devices.
A. they B. ones C. who D. those
15. The examination papers _____ by machine. The students _____ of their results next week.
A. will be scored - can be told B. can be scored - will be informed
C. should be scored - are told D. will score - will be said
16. When is that letter _____?
A. going to be sent B. going to send C. be sent D. to send
17. The speed of light is _____ the speed of sound.
A. faster B. much faster than C. the fastest D. as fast
18. Which of the following is _____ title for the passage?
A. the best B. better C. best D. good
19. At the end of the 19th century, Binet developed a test for measuring intelligence _____ served as the basic modern IQ tests.
A. has B. it has C. and D. which has
20. The girls and flowers _____ he painted were very lively.

Copyright belongs to Mr. Dong 0983615382

Reproduction in any form is strictly prohibited

A. who B. that C. whose D. which

III. Fill in each blank with ONE suitable word.

21. Gender _____ has already been promoted in many countries in the world.
22. Many girls who get married at an early age can become victims of domestic _____.
23. UNDP provides technical support, expert advice and _____ to help people in developing countries have a better life.
24. UNICEF helps to teach children and teenagers essential skills for the job _____.
25. Working in groups helps us have a(n) _____ to discuss the topic with my classmates.

IV. Complete the sentences using *who, which, whose* or *where*.

26. David was the man _____ liked to work hard and play hard.
27. This is the salary _____ he earns at the moment.
28. Are these the dogs _____ guard the building?
29. A successful writer is a person _____ books are published.
30. These are the people _____ skills are right for the job.

V. Read the passage carefully, and do the tasks that follow.

Gender pay gap

Men are being paid more than women, even by holding the same job title, and this is even more apparent in desk jobs. According to the Salaries and Wages Survey Report 2015, men were earning up to 8.4% more than women in the year 2015.

Gender discrimination is one of the core reasons for pay inequality around the world. An Indonesian 2010 Labor Force Survey showed that female workers' monthly pay was 28.7% lower than their male counterparts due to gender discrimination.

A Malaysian executive director has said that men are paid more because more years of experience, adding that women who become mothers tend to stop working, at least for a period of time, and this affects their salary. However, this explanation of the pay gap was not reasonable because even college graduates face pay inequality.

In the past, female teachers in Malaysia faced a disadvantage not just with their pay but also with their basic status. For instance, female teachers who got married would lose their permanent status as a teacher and would be regarded as a "permanent temporary staff". The Women Teacher's Union was formed in 1960 in order to fight for equal pay and rights between male and female staff, and pay equality for female teachers was finally achieved in the year 1964.

According to the World Economic Forum, women will be earning 41.2% less than their male counterparts by the year 2030. Asia will be the only region in the world to experience worsening gender wage gap from now till 2030. The World Economic Forum has said that it will take 81 years to close the gender gap in the workplace.

Task 1. Find the words or expressions in the text which have the following meanings.

31. treating one person or group worse than others
32. the most important part of something
33. people that have a similar position to others
34. people who have finished their college education
35. an official position

Task 2. Read the passage again, and answer the questions below.

36. What is the reason for pay inequality in the world?
37. What are the reasons why women earn less in a Malaysian executive director's opinion?
38. What was a disadvantage that female teachers in Malaysia faced?
39. According to the World Economic Forum, which part of the world will experience worsening gender wage gap from now till 2030?
40. How long will it take to close the gender gap in the workplace?

VI. Complete the conversation about benefits of blended learning, using the phrases (A-F) given. There is one extra phrase that you do not need.

Copyright belongs to Mr. Dong 0983615382

Reproduction in any form is strictly prohibited

- A. help their students more
- B. the needs of all students can be met
- C. set up sample lessons in the classroom
- D. improve my IT skills
- E. with flexible face-to-face support in the classroom
- F. both online learning and face-to-face instruction

Nick Hi, Mai. Do you go to class as usual?

Mai Hi, Nick. I'm following blended learning. Do you know that?

Nick Yes. It's ⁴¹ _____.

Can you see any advantages of this way of learning?

Mai I can learn the subject and I also ⁴² _____.

Nick You're right. Can you see any others?

Mai Blended learning creates a classroom where ⁴³ _____.

Nick Besides that, it also helps teachers to be more effective and ⁴⁴ _____.

Mai Do you think we have a few ways to have blended learning. For example, teachers can give online homework and have students complete and hand in their homework online. Another time, we can have online instruction, often through video instruction, ⁴⁵ _____.

VI. Write complete sentences using the words / phrases given in their correct forms. You can add some more necessary words, but you have to use all the words given.

Advantages of BYOD (Bring Your Own Device)

46. it / increase / student's participation / classroom activities / when / they / allowed / own devices / learning

47. it / make / goal / true personalized learning / become achievable

48. when / each student / learn / their own device / they / work together / and / develop / collaborative skills

49. BYOD / provide / learning resource / which / suitable / students' timetable

50. it / also / prepare / students / 21st century workplace / and / it / save / money / technology costs

III: Bài tập theo đề cương

I. Modal passive

1. You can't wash this dress.
2. You should open the wine about 3 hours before you use it.
3. Members may keep books for 3 weeks.
4. Passengers shouldn't throw away their tickets as inspectors (thanh tra) may check them during the journey.
5. We shall have to tow (lái dắt) the car to the garage.
6. Visitors must leave umbrellas (dù, ô) and sticks (gậy) in the cloakroom (phòng treo áo khoác).
7. You should have taken those books back to the library.
8. We cannot exchange articles (món hàng) which customers have bought during the sale.
9. You mustn't move this man; he's too ill.

Copyright belongs to Mr. Dong 0983615382
Reproduction in any form is strictly prohibited

10. When they have widened this street, the roar of the traffic will keep residents (cư dân) awake (thức) all night.
11. You will have to pull down (phá) this skyscraper (nhà chọc trời) as you have not complied with (tuân thủ) the town planning regulations (những quy định quy hoạch của thành phố).
12. They ought to have reported the accident to the police.
13. You must dry-clean it.
14. After that they must return them.
15. You'll have to leave him here.

Find and correct the mistake

1. I think fast food should be sold in schools.
2. Domestic violence against women and girls will eliminated when governments and people co-operate.
3. Do you think that overeating can cause people being overweight?
4. Your car must serviced regularly if you want it to be in good condition.

II: COMPARATIVE

- Question 7:** The _____ accident in the history of the city occurred last night on the Freeway.
A. badest B. most bad C. worse D. worst.
- Question 19:** Before doing something important, Vietnamese people always try to choose _____ time for it.
A. better B. less good C. the least good D. the best
- Question 21:** According to World Bank figures, 41 per cent of Brazilians live in absolute _____.
A. poor B. poorer C. poorly D. poverty
- Question 22:** Mary speaks English very _____.
A. fluent B. fluently C. more fluently D. most fluently
- Question 25:** He is one of the _____ men in the world.
A. rich B. richer C. richest D. more rich.
- Question 29:** Tom runs faster than John and David runs the _____ in the group.
A. fast B. most fast C. fastest D. most fastly
- Question 30:** Since Viet Nam became a member of the WTO, it has gained numerous _____ benefits.
A. economic B. politic C. individual D. universal
- Question 31:** The Korean are _____ than the American in addressing their bosses.
A. more formal B. formal C. most formal D. the most formal
- Question 33:** He finished the test _____ of all.
A. rapidly B. the most rapidly C. most rapidly D. more rapidly
- Question 34:** This city becomes _____ in the summer than in other seasons.
A. crowder B. more crowded C. the most crowded D. crowded
- Question 35:** The support that our organisation provides for disadvantaged people now is _____ than before.
A. useful B. more useful C. skilful D. more skilful
- Question 36:** They need _____ experts to join the peacekeeping activities in the region.
A. the goodest B. the best C. the better D. well
- Question 37:** What's the _____ film you've ever seen?
A. good B. best C. better D. the best
- Question 38:** Can Tho bridge is the _____ one in the South of Viet Nam.
A. long B. shortest C. longest D. longer
- Question 39:** Ho Chi Minh city is _____ than Nha Trang.
A. more large B. as large C. not so large D. larger
- Question 40:** Jack is now _____ than he used to be.
A. happy B. happier C. happiest D. happyer
- Question 41:** Today, Australia is one of _____ diverse countries in the world.
A. the more culturally B. the most culturally C. most cultural D. the most cultural
- Question 42:** Chuseok is one of _____ celebrations in the Korean calendar when Koreans give thanks to nature.
A. the most important B. the more important C. the less important D. more important
- Question 43:** My grandmother feels much _____ whenever I give her a homemade cake on Mother's Day.
A. happier B. more happily C. the happiest D. the most happily
- Question 44:** There are some things Americans would change, and _____ thing people would change is their education.

Copyright belongs to Mr. Dong 0983615382

Reproduction in any form is strictly prohibited

- A. the biggest B. a big C. the D. a bigger
A. entertaining B. willing C. global D. eliminated

Question 46: Cultural diversity makes our country ____ by making it a ____ place in which to live.

- A. rich - more interesting B. richest - most interesting
C. richer - most interesting D. richer - more interesting

Question 47: It was ____ in his life when she accepted his proposal.

- A. the time greatest B. the greatest time
C. greatest time D. the greater time

Question 48: The international Red Cross helps people in need without any discrimination based on ____, race, religion, class or political opinions.

- A. national B. nationally C. nationality D. native

Question 49: Life is ____ it was 10 years ago.

- A. much convenient than B. more convenient than
C. far convenient than D. more convenient as

Question 50: She is the most ____ girl in our class.

- A. intelligent B. intelligentest C. tall D. tallest

Question 51: This book is the ____ of all

- A. bored B. boring C. more boring D. most boring

Question 52: Russia is bigger than any other country in the world. (big)

□

Question 53: Many people believe that no sea in the world is warmer than the Red Sea. (warm)

□

Question 54: The Nile is longer than any other river in the world. (long)

□

Question 55: No ocean in the world is deeper than the Pacific. (deep)

□

Question 56: Mount Everest is higher than every mountain in the world. (high)

III: RELATIVE CLAUSE

Question 38: My teacher, ____ has been teaching for 25 years, finds it hard to make use of electronic devices in her teaching.

- A. she B. who she C. who D. whose

Question 48: Students use smartphones to record their phone calls, ____ they later share with the class.

- A. Ø B. that C. which D. whose

Question 50: Mr. Brown has created a list of the most useful apps for the classroom, ____ is available on his blog.

- A. that B. which C. who D. whose

Question 51: Many teachers have worked to change their traditional classrooms into an environment ____ students can use the latest technology for their learning process.

- A. whose B. who C. where D. that

Question 52: My youngest son, ____ may be quiet or shy in a classroom, may become active in a social learning situation made possible by digital devices.

- A. that B. who C. whose D. whom

Question 53: Mr. Forbes teaches a class for students ____ native language is not English.

- A. which B. who C. whose D. those who

Question 54: Some teachers ____ levels of IT are not very high may resist teaching with electronic devices.

- A. who B. whom C. whose D. which

Question 55: The interactive whiteboard involves students directly in work in front of the board, ____ most of them love.

- A. that B. Ø C. which D. whose

Question 56: That media player, ____ I often use to practise my English, has some great apps.

- A. Ø B. that C. what D. which

Copyright belongs to Mr. Dong 0983615382
Reproduction in any form is strictly prohibited

- Question 57:** Students ____ seem to be taking notes on their laptop are sometimes surfing the Internet in class.
A. who B. which C. whose D. they
- Question 58:** Notebooks, tablets and cellphones are all technology ____ students are accustomed to and can use as learning aids.
A. when B. whose C. that D. where
- Question 59:** All smartphones ____ storage hardware is big can store downloaded audio books.
A. which B. who C. whose D. that
- Question 60:** Science teachers ____ use the 3D projectors and other electronic devices can easily illustrate the lessons.
A. whom B. what C. who D. whose
- Question 61:** Smartphones, laptops and tablets are the modern devices ____ have changed the way we think.
A. what B. Ø C. whose D. that
- Question 62:** A tablet is perfect for people ____ work is to draw and write.
A. who B. Ø C. which D. whose
- Question 63:** You can access the Internet, download programs and information ____ can help you understand the material and widen your knowledge.
A. what B. that C. Ø D. who
- Question 64:** There are sites ____ you can record your own voice and listen to yourself.
A. where B. when C. that D. which
- Question 65:** In the USA, a public school is a state school, ____ is run by the government and is free to attend.
A. that B. which C. who D. Ø
- Question 66:** I don't understand the assignment ____ the professor gave us last Monday.
A. which B. that C. Ø D. All are correct
- Question 67:** Parents ____ have to pay for mobile devices may be happy with the new method of teaching and its benefits.
A. who B. whom C. whose D. which
- Question 68:** Students will enjoy doing many activities, including games, puzzles, ____ purposes are the development of team spirits.
A. who B. whom C. whose D. which
- Question 69:** There are interactive activities ____ are available to be downloaded from the Internet.
A. who B. whom C. whose D. which
- Question 70:** The smart table has been used in several schools, ____ brings many benefits to our students.
A. who B. whom C. whose D. which
- Question 71:** I ____ a lot of new language from speaking with my host family and with other students from all over the world.
A. picked up B. took up C. made up D. saved up

Combine these sentences using relative clauses:

Question 1: The girl looked very upset. Her electronic dictionary broke down.

☐ _____

Question 2: His grandmother had a great influence on his life. She was a hard – working woman.

☐ _____

Question 3: Mai is interested in physics. I don't like it.

☐ _____

Question 4: Tom has hundreds of books. They are all in foreign languages.

☐ _____

Question 5: Shakespeare was a famous playwright. His birthplace was Stratford - upon - Avon.

☐ _____

Question 6: I will always remember the teacher. He taught me how to read and write.

☐ _____

Question 7: The pub is opposite the Town Hall. I first met my wife there.

Copyright belongs to Mr. Dong 0983615382
Reproduction in any form is strictly prohibited

- ☐ _____
- Question 8:** He was sitting on a chair. It was uncomfortable.
- ☐ _____
- Question 9:** He smokes cigarettes. They are very strong.
- ☐ _____
- Question 10:** Let me see the pictures. You took them at Peter's wedding.
- ☐ _____
- Question 11:** Some people only think about money. I don't like them.
- ☐ _____
- Question 12:** Do you know that lady? I repaired her car.
- ☐ _____
- Question 13:** That girl is Swedish. Tom is in love with her.
- ☐ _____
- Question 14:** John has bought a house. There are ghosts in that house.
- ☐ _____
- Question 15:** Some people drive drunk. I never travel with them.
- ☐ _____
- Question 16:** A man stole £10,000 from a bank. The police have caught him.
- ☐ _____